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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

3/22/22 

Re:  Intervention by Mark LeBlanc for the NB Power Licence Renewal Application (Hearing Ref.2022-
H-02) 

To whom it may concern:  

I, Mark LeBlanc, request to intervene in the hearing in the above-referenced matter. 

Please consider this comment submitted to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the 
license renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 

I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy radioactive 
waste.  I am concerned about radioactive emissions in the event of an accident including emergency 
preparedness.  In my 35 years in Moncton, I have not received emergency preparedness of any kind 
from NBPower.  

Consider energy conservation in this licensing application.  I’ve attached a photo of an Enercheck 
assessment, in my family, in which some common and available materials and services were used to 
reduce household energy consumption by 64.2%. NB Power is not fulfilling its mandate of energy 
conservation. 

I want to hold NBPower to a 5-year license while insisting that they; -deal with long-term nuclear 
waste, -improve emergency preparedness, and -actively promote energy conservation in New 
Brunswick.  

If in 5 years, NBPower does not address these concerns in a significant way, the next 5-year hearing 
should be about decommissioning. 

Do not grant a 25-year nuclear license to NPower. 
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Moncton NBE

  Mark LeBlanc  

Sincerely,

Please acknowledge receipt of this intervention



 

  



 


